
Notice 

 

Assalam o Alekum, 

 

We regret to inform you that due to severe financial crunch in the country and University of Balochistan, 

the senior administration of University has decided to postpone the conductance of  18th International 

Geographical Conference scheduled to be conducted on 16, 17, and 18 May 2023 at University of 

Balochistan, Quetta. 

 

The next date of the conference will be decided later. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dr. Sanaullah Panezai, 

Principal Organizer 

University of Balochistan, Quetta 


